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SUBMISSION 

New ways to power electricity consumers 

Further to your request for submissions to better reflect the true value of consumers who sell power 

from solar systems I wish to suggest the following: 

“That solar power users with battery storage who sell excess electricity to the 

grid should be given a discounted line charge.” 

The lower demand on the electricity system due to consumers who have installed solar systems 

should lead to lower lines cost. 

I suggest this as it would be fairer to solar system owners and would help encourage a higher uptake 

of solar systems.  

   

Kevin Atkinson 
 

 
 




